Dear Parents and Carers,
The Media and Social Events Committee are organising a variety of events to raise money for charity this Lent. The charities we are donating to are MISSIO and SCIAF.
Here are the details:

	Date:
	Activity:
	Arrangements:

	Monday 26th February 
	Easter Egg Hunt
	Children can take part in an Easter egg hunt in the afternoon for a donation of 50p.

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday 1st March
	World Book Day Dress Up
	Children should bring a donation of 50p to dress as their favourite book character. The donations will be going to MISSIO and SCIAF

	Monday 5th March
	Cake and Candy
	Children will get the opportunity to come out of class in year groups to buy cake and candy throughout the morning. Home baking donations from parents are welcome. Sweets will range in price from 10p to £1 each.

	Tuesday 13th March
	Bingo
P1 – 3 @ 13:45 – 14.30
P4 – 7 @ 14:30 – 15:00
	Children can bring 50p to play bingo in their year groups in the afternoon.

	Friday 16th March
	Pyjama Day
	Children can come to school in their pyjamas with a donation of 50p.

	Friday 23rd March
(end of term)
	Lent Funfair
	A number of stalls and activities will be available, including home baking. This will be starting at 11:00 until 12:00. 


Thank you for your support!
Yours faithfully,
The Media and Social Events Committee
